Dear Tiger Fan:

We have reserved the Season Football tickets that you had last year. The cost will be $60.00 this year
per ticket book due to the increase in ticket pricing for Class 6A and we will have 6 home games.

The tickets will go on sale beginning Tuesday August 2, 2016 and will be reserved for you through Friday
August 5, 2016.

Tickets will be sold from 8:30am to 3pm in the Athletic Office, located in the complex south of Peoples
Bank Football Stadium.

On Monday August 15,2016 all remaining reserved seat tickets will go on sale to the general public
through Friday August 19,2016.

Please fill in the address portion so we can update our records.

NAME

ADDRESS

EMAIL

If you have any questions, please call Rayanne at 866-4480. She will return back to the office July
26,2016.




